Mayor of Wandsworth

Councillor Jim Maddan OBE The Mayor's Parlour Town Hall, Wandsworth High Street London SW18 2PU

020 8871 6044 mayor@wandsworth.gov.uk

23rd May 2017

The Lord Mayor of Manchester City Council, Councillor Eddy Newman Town Hall Albert Square Manchester M60 2LA

Dear Mr Mayor

I am writing on behalf of Wandsworth Borough Council to offer you our deepest sympathies for the outrage that the city of Manchester experienced yesterday.

We want you to know that our thoughts and prayers are with your great city, as you mourn the terrible loss you have endured.

Manchester has, of course, experienced terrible setbacks in the past, and has shown legendary strength and fortitude. We are sure you will do so again.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Jim Maddan OBE Mayor of Wandsworth